



LKPD DESCRIPTIVE TEXT



**SMA NEGERI 1 AMLAPURA
2023**

NAME OF GROUP

1.....

2.....

3.....

4.....

5.....

DESCRIBING PEOPLE

TASK A.

Read and write the names under the pictures!



I'm Charlotte. I'm 22 years old.
I have long dark hair and blue eyes.
I love green.



I'm Jacob. I'm 19 years old.
I have short brown hair and blue eyes.
I have a necklace.



I'm Lily. I'm 9 years old.
I have curly hair and green eyes.
I love purple.



I'm David. I'm 11 years old.
I have black hair and brown eyes.
I have got a yellow cap.



I'm Amelia. I'm 21 years old.
I have ginger hair and brown eyes.
I'm wearing earrings.



I'm Liam. I'm 30 years old.
I have short black hair and green eyes.
I have a moustache and a beard.



I'm William. I'm 17 years old.
I have short brown hair and blue eyes.
I have glasses.



I'm Isabella. I'm 20 years old.
I have blonde hair and green eyes.
I love red.

TASK B

After doing task A please answer the following questions !

1. Write down five words that categorized adjective based on the texts above!

.....
.....
.....

2. What kind of information that mostly find in the text?

.....
.....
.....

TASK C

After doing task B please Listen to an audio about Maria and answer the following questions while you are listening the audio!!

TASK D

After listening task C please answer the following questions by choosing A,B,C or D!

1.What does Maria sometimes wear?

- a.Glasses**
- b.Red glasses**
- c.Read glasses**
- d.Rid glasses**

2.Where can you find Maria when she is not in the library?

- a.House**
- b.Exercise**
- c.School**
- d.Gym**

3.Because she likes to do exercise, she is...

- a.Fat and beautiful**
- b.Thin and healthy**
- c.Tall and thin**
- d.Healthy and tall**

4.How many times does Maria do exercise?

- a.Three times**
- b.Two times**
- c.Four times**
- d.Two or three time**

5.Is Maria a funny girl?

- a.Yes, she is**
- b. No, she is not**
- d. Yes, she does**
- e. No, she does not**

TASK E

After doing task D please choose TRUE or FALSE the statement below!

- 1. Maria is 23 years old.**
- 2. Maria has black and curly hair.**
- 3. Maria does not like to talk with others.**
- 4. Everyone loves Maria.**
- 5. Maria often reads book in her house**

TASK F

After doing task A, B, C, D, and E complete the statement below!

- 1. Both texts are describing about....**
- 2. Descriptive text is a text that describes**

REFERENCE




YouTube

READING EXERCISE

Galang is an island of 80 km² of Riau Archipelago Province. It is located on the southeast of Batam. The two islands with Rempang Island form a group called Bareleng. They are connected by the Bareleng Bridge. The nearest city to Galang is Tanjung Pinang on Bintan, about a 30 minute boat ride away.

Galang island is well-known as a Vietnamese refugee camp from 1979 to 1996, administrated by the UNHCR, the UN's organization which takes care for refugess. On this island, many Vietnamese boat people and asylum seekers were temporarily accomodated in Galang camp during the determination of their refugee status and their subsequent resettlement in the USA, Australia and a few European countries.

Today, Galang island (and the former refugee area known as Sinam Camp) is managed by Batam Industrial Development Authority (BIDA). In 1992 according to Indonesian Presidential Decree No. 28 /1992, the expanded BIDA Working Area includes Rempang islands. BIDA built six bridges which were inagurated on January 25, 1998. They provide a land connection between Batam Island-Tonton Island-Nipah Island-Setoko Island-Rempang Island-Galang Island-Galang Baru (New Galang) Island in order to develop all these islands.

What does Bareleng stand for?

What is the main idea of paragraf two?

What is the purpose of building six brigdes to connect Batam Island and its nearby islands?

What can we infer from the text?